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Roxanne Maher

From: Mike Cherry <mj_cherry@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2025 10:25 AM
To: Roxanne Maher
Subject: Comments on Code of Ethics and Ethics Commission Draft of 09/09/2024

I am ambivalent as to creating an ethics commission in Ledyard. 
That being said I do have a few comments on the proposed draft: 
 

 Section 4 Paragraph 2.A. third paragraph refers to subsection 3(a) – I don’t see a paragraph 3(a) in 
the document 

 Section 4.2.I seems to contradict CGS 8-11 with regards to Land Use Commissions dealing with 
Zoning. There are similar CGS sections dealing with planning and wetlands 

 
Paragraph 4.1 seems limited to interests and transactions that would limit independent judgement in performance 
of OƯicial Duties and seems too vague to be eƯective. 
Reading other comments for this proposal leads me to believe many of those supporting creation of a commission 
do not realize the scope in paragraph 4.2 seems limited to financial misuse and gain. 
 
 
Mike Cherry 
5 Whippoorwill Dr 
Gales Ferry, CT 06335 
(860) 460-3546 
mj.cherry@comcast.net 
 


